
 
 
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
June 12, 2007 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Trustee D. Colburn 
 
SUBJECT: Motion re District’s Three-Year Capital Plan 
  

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the board send a letter to the Minister of Education 
expressing concern about the lack of a consistent timely 
response to the district’s three-year capital plan. 

 
* * * * * 

 
Notice of the above motion was served at the May 22, 2007 board meeting.  
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